ENFORCEMENT BRANCH CC-2011-2-4/Ukraine/EB
OF THE COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE 19 July 2011

REQUEST FOR HEARING FROM UKRAINE

HOCOJII)CTBQ VYKPAIHU ¥ BOTSCHAFT DER UKRAINE IN

OEJIEPATUBHIU PECITYBJIIII / DER BUNDESREPUBLIK
HIMEYYHNHA tel: 030/ 28887-0 DEUTSCHLAND
fax: 030/28887-163
AnpOpexTiTpacce, 26 e-mail: ukremb@t-online.de Albrechtstrafle, 26
10117 Bepnin www.mfa.gov,ua/germany 10117 Berlin
Mr. Feng Gao
Secretary

Compliance Committee
UNFCCC secretariat

P.O. Box 260124
D-53153 Bonn
Germany

Fax: +49 228 815 1999
E-mail: Compliance.Committee(@unfcce.int

18th July 2011
Ne61212/24-199-1363

Dear Mr. Feng Gao,

We hereby acknowledge the receipt of the Compliance Committee's notice
CC-2011-2/Ukraine/EB of 30 June 2011, as well as Compliance Committee's
document CC-2011-2-2/Ukraine/EB of 29 June 2011, entitled "DECISION ON
PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION".

We also acknowledge the receipt of the Compliance Committee's notice
CC-2011-2/Ukraine/EB of 7 July 2011, as well as Compliance Committee's document
CC-2011-2-3/Ukraine/EB of 6 July 2011, entitled "EXPERT ADVICE: UKRAINE ".

Ukraine would like to request herewith a hearing to be conducted by the
enforcement branch of the Compliance Committee from 22 to 29 August 2011, as
specified in the notice Ref CC-2011-2/Ukraine/EB from 30 June 2011. We would also
like to notify Ukraine's intent to present a written submission by 2 August 2011 as
indicated in the above mentioned notice.

Sincerely,

Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
Ambassador of Ukraine

to the Federal Republic of Germany N.Zarudna




